
City 
of 

Milwaukee 

October 11, 2022 

Dawn McCarthy 
2589 N. Lake Dr. 
Milwaukee, WI 53211 

Office of the City Clerk 

Jim Owczarski 
City Clerk 
jowcza@milwaukee.gov 

Dana J. Zelazny 
Deputy City Clerk 
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov 

RE: Resolution relating to the Permanent Historic Designation of the William Spence House 
Number 1 at 2275 N. Summit Avenue in the 3rd Ald. District. 

Resolution relating to the Permanent Historic Designation of the William Spence House 
Number 2 at 2279 N. Summit Avenue in the 3rd Ald. District. 

Dear Ms. McCarthy: 

This letter is to inform you that the above matters were denied at the Historic Preservation Commission 
meeting of October 10, 2022. 

You can appeal the Commission's decision to the Common Council by filing a written request with the 
City Clerk by November 1st. The appropriate Common Council committee will hear your appeal at its 
next meeting. 

If you have any questions relating to the appeal process, please contact Linda Elmer at 414-286-2231. 
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